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SATURDAY   17th August  

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

18.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

SUNDAY   18th August  

09.00 Mass Thanksgiving, Coslett family 

11.00 Mass Mary Hickey 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  19th August: Feria 

 09.30 Mass 

TUESDAY  20th August:  

 St Bernard 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 21st August: 

 St Pius X 

16.30 Mass Patients & Staff. 

      Hinchingbrooke Hospital 

THURSDAY  22nd August: 

 Queenship of our Lady  

 09.30 Mass Lukose George + 

FRIDAY  23rd August: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Pinki Gonzales 

SATURDAY  24th August: 

 St Bartholomew 

 09.30 Mass  

 10.00 Confessions 

 17.30 Syro-Malabar Mass 

 18.00 Mass: Vigil Mass. 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard 

 

If you are going into hospital, or if a relative or 

friend is in hospital, please let Fr Philip know so 

he can visit. We do not always get the names of 

patients & can miss people if you do not tell us 

they are in-patients. Thank you. 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Margaret Antoniades, Ellen Brown, Joan Clancy, 

Lily Donald, Bridget Gaynor, Josephine Murphy, 

Leo Papica and Paul Reddington. May the Lord 

reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this time:  

Edward Dolan, Thomas O’Neill, Henry Ashcroft, 

Wilhelmina Murray and Jean Perry. May they rest in 

peace. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during ordinary time to 

September you are asked to pray for the following 

intentions: a deeper understanding between 

Christians and Jews; those who suffer persecution, 

oppression or denial of human rights; human life; 

Europe and seafarers. 

Collection for last weekend 

  Papworth      £58.00 

     St Michael’s  £435.83 

 Standing Orders £238.00 

 Total   £731.83 

Thank you for your support of our parish. 

COFFEE AFTER MASSES: do stay for a coffee 

and a chat after Mass, it is a very good way to get to 

know others attending Mass and to build up our 

community. Volunteers to help serve the drinks 

would be very welcome. 

CREAM TEA PARTY: thank you to all who 

supported this wonderful event last Sunday and 

thanks to all who made scones or jam and helped in 

any other way and who came to support us. It was a 

lovely afternoon, pity about the rain, it proved how 

much we need new facilities! We raised £180.20p 

for our parish. Well done and many thanks.  
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CATHOLIC VOICES: a team from the well-

known Catholic Voices project are set to run a free 

training day on Saturday 7th September at the 

Parish Hall, 1 Norwich Road, Wymondham, NR18 

OQE, to help Catholics from across the Diocese of 

East Anglia talk about their faith in public situations. 

The day is entitled “How to Defend Your Faith in the 

Public Square”, CEO Brenden Thompson will lead a 

team from Catholic Voices in running the event 

which is aimed at young adults, parish 

communications champions and New 

Evangelisation reps in particular, but is open to all 

who try to defend their faith in public. Places are free 

but are limited, to book contact Rebecca Bretherton 

at evangelisation@rcdea.org.uk  Drinks will be 

available but you are asked to bring your own lunch. 

www.catholicvoices.org.uk. Posters are on the 

notice boards. 

JOURNEY IN FAITH: a programme to help to 

deepen our faith by looking at the Creed and the 

Sacraments will begin on Friday 20th September at 

19.00 in the Good Shepherd Room. This programme 

will be ideal for people who are thinking about 

becoming a Catholic or seeking adult baptism or 

adult confirmation, but it will also be open to any 

who wish to learn a little more about their Catholic 

faith. If you have been thinking of becoming a 

Catholic for a while, maybe this is the time to do 

something about it. 

FAITH & LIGHT PILGRIMAGE TO 

WALSINGHAM is on Saturday 21st September, 

all are welcome to this pilgrimage, especially any 

friends who have learning difficulties and their 

families. The pilgrimage gathers in the Village Hall 

in the High Street in Walsingham at 12.00 noon for 

a soup lunch then we walk the holy mile at 13.00. 

We gather for Mass in the Chapel of Reconciliation 

at 15.00. We hope you can join us. Details are on the 

poster. For transport, please speak to Fr Philip when 

he gets back, or email to the Parish Office. 

SPONSORED SWIM: Matthew Baker finished his 

sponsored swim, equivalent to crossing the Channel 

an thanks everyone who sponsored him. If there is 

any outstanding money you owe, please pay as soon 

as possible. Also, if search “my brother Matthew” 

on google you can read about his swim. Well done 

Matthew. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: congregation 

attending the Syro-Malabar Mass by Saturday 24th 

August. Thank you.  

CARNIVAL: WELL DONE all who took part in 

the Carnival Parade behind the St Michael’s Banner 

and well done to Yoly for organising it for us. Good 

to see Monty and his boys in the Hunts Post! 

PARISH FEAST DAY: the feast of St Michael and 

All Angels is on Sunday 29th September, please 

put the date in your diary. We will have a shred 

international lunch after the 11.00 am Mass; we 

hope you will bring some of your national foods for 

us to share. 

 

 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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